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Outdoor Recreation Legacy Partnership Program 

 

Supplemental Elements 

 

Letters of support:  These are not required but may be helpful in terms of substantiating public 

support for the project, evidence of partnerships, etc.  To ensure such letters are considered by 

the merit panel, submit them with the application.   

 

Letters sent separately to the NPS are discouraged because they are unlikely to be received in 

time.  Letters arriving after the pre-application deadline will not be provided to the panel.  

 

Photos:  These are not required but may be helpful to provide context such as current site 

conditions, the surrounding environment, etc. 

 


